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New expanded-case Kamoa-Kakula preliminary economic assessment  
scheduled for completion this quarter 

The new Kamoa-Kakula Project PEA is progressing well and is expected to be completed during Q3 
2017. The new PEA is considering a mine capacity of approximately six Mtpa at Kakula, based on the 
May 2017 Mineral Resource estimate, with a six-Mtpa mine at Kansoko with a centralized concentrator 
at Kakula, giving the revised PEA a projected peak mine production of approximately 12 Mtpa from the 
presently delineated Kamoa and Kakula deposits.  
 
In addition to the new PEA study, a six-Mtpa PFS at Kakula is underway. The study will be considered 
as the base case for the first phase of development at Kamoa-Kakula. In light of the successful step-out 
drilling at Kakula West, the Kamoa-Kakula development plans will be reassessed and amended on a 
continuous basis as the project moves forward. 

 

Health and safety at Kamoa-Kakula; more than seven million lost-time,  
injury-free working hours achieved 

Health and safety remain key priorities for all people working at the Kamoa-Kakula Project, which had 
achieved 6,835,313 lost-time, injury-free hours worked by June 30, 2017. Ivanhoe is proud to report 
that the project achieved more than seven million lost-time, injury-free hours in the last week of July. 

During the first half of 2017, 96 cases of malaria were diagnosed at the Kamoa clinic, compared to 141 
for the same period in 2016. This progress is due, in part, to the project’s malaria prevention plan.  
 

Figure 9: Seven million lost-time injury-free hours achieved in July. 
 

 
 
 
 


